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 CHAPMAN

AMBROCIDE

FOR CONTROL OF WOOD DESTROYING BEETLES IN LOGS AND LUMBER

COMMERCIAL

GUARANTEE: 
Lindane (Gamma isomer of benzene- 

hexachloride ..... 11.37%

Registration No. 15035 
Pest Control Products Act

WARNING      POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

Net Contents      Liters

MANUFACTURED FOR 
CHAPMAN CHEMICAL (CANADA) LTD. 

TORONTO, ONTARIO  
M5L 1B9

BY CHAPMAN CHEMICAL COMPANY, 
MEMPHIS, TENNESEE  

38109

 PRECAUTIONS

Harmful is swallowed.  Contact with skin can cause toxic
symptoms.  Avoid breathing mist.  In case of contact with skin,
wash with soap and water.  Avoid contamination of feed and
foodstuffs.

This product is toxic to fish, birds and other wildlife.  Keep
out of any body of water.  Do not apply where runoff is likely to
occur.  Do not contaminate water by cleaning of equipment or
disposal of wastes.  Apply this product only as specified on the
label.



Do not use, pour, spill, or store near heat or open flame.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

The solution in this can is a concentrate and must be diluted as
directed before use.  Oil or water may be used.  Oil solutions
are more effective and have a longer residual effect and oil
should be used as the diluent when logs are sprayed.  Oil is also
more effective in spraying stacked lumber, but water dilution may
also be used.

FOR SPRAYING LOGS OR LUMBER

Add one part of Ambrocide to 25 parts of kerosene, diesel fuel or
No. 2 fuel oil and stir thoroughly.  If water is used the same
dilution ratio should be used with stirring and agitation to form
an emulsion.  Emulsions should be agitated frequently when in
mixing tank or sprayer tank.  Make sure that the mixture is free
of sediment, debris or anything else which might clog the spray
nozzle.  Strain the solution if necessary, when pouring into the
sprayer tank.

Logs should be sprayed promptly after felling.  Spray thoroughly
all parts of the log, wetting bark and ends.  Unsprayed parts of
the log are points of entrance for insects.  2 liters of spray
per 5 square meters of log surface is usually required.  For
added sapstain control when logs are sprayed with oil dilution,
add one part Penta Plus 40 to 27 parts diesel fuel or other oil
diluent mentioned above and add this mixture to one part of
Ambrocide.

FOR DIPPING LUMBER

Add four parts of Ambrocide to each 100 parts of solution in the
dip tank.  Ambrocide may be added after the Dowicide G or
Permatox 10-S solutions are prepared.  Add directly to the mixing
tank or dip tank and agitate to form emulsion.

Dipping solution to which Ambrocide has been added should be
stirred or agitated after it has been allowed to stand overnight
or for several hours undisturbed before using.

FIRST AID

If swallowed - Call a physician or poison control center
immediately.  Gastric lavage is indicated if material was taken
internally.  DO NOT INDUCE vomiting.  Vomiting may cause
aspiration pneumonia. If inhaled - Remove victim to fresh air. 
Apply respiration if indicated. If on skin - Wash immediately
with soap and water.  Wash contaminated clothing before reuse. If



in eyes - Flush eyes with large quantity of water.  Get medical
attention.

NOTICE TO USER

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto.  The buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.

+))
 


